
HB0767: Support 

Thank you to the Montgomery County delegation for this outstanding bill. Montgomery County has 

strong civic participation, and in the most recent county elections, the primary election for county 

executive and county council at large were overcrowded. Casting one single vote for one person and 

picking the first place finisher is not appropriate in these cases. Approval voting and ranked-choice 

voting are simple systems that can lead to much better outcomes in many cases. 

I ask for a favorable report on this bill. 

Daniel Marcin 

Economist 

District 18, Wheaton, MD 


